
Preparation for this Sunday’s Mass 

 
This Sunday’s Mass will be a Mass of Thanksgiving for the school year. 
It has been a very different year to the one we expected when you all 
went back to school last September . At Mass on Sunday we will give 
thanks for all that was good about it, as well as offer prayers for the 
summer holidays and a return to school in as normal a way as possible in 
September .  Please join us via the webcam at 11.00 am.  

To do this week: 

1. In the Gospel story this Sunday, the message that Jesus gives is that it isn’t 

always easy to be his follower but that our reward for welcoming him in to our 

lives & living as he wants us to, will be great! You can read the Gospel on the 

next page. 

2. Write a ‘thank you’ prayer to Jesus, thanking him for the things you really 

enjoy about school or for what you have enjoyed about the last few months. If 

possible drop your prayer into the church (sacristy letterbox on girls’ school 

side of church) or email it to me (anne.dooley@gmail.com) & I will include  it 

in the Mass on Sunday. 

3. Younger children can collect ‘The Look’ children’s newsletter from the church. 

This has puzzles relating to Sunday’s Mass.   



 

 

The Gospel Story for Sunday 28th June 2020  

 

A Reading from the Holy Gospel according to Matthew 

 

Jesus said to his disciples: 

“Anyone who loses his life for my sake will find it. 

Anyone who welcomes you, welcomes me. 

And anyone who welcomes me, also welcomes the one who sent me. 

Anyone who welcomes a prophet, just because that person is a prophet, 

 will be given the same reward as a prophet. 

Anyone who welcomes a good person, just because that person is good, 

 will be given the same reward as a good person. 

And anyone who gives one of my most humble followers a cup of cool water, 

 just because that person is my follower, will surely be rewarded”. 

 

The Gospel of the Lord 

. 

 


